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6 September 2012

THE SRC URGES STUDENTS TO REMAIN CALM
On 5 September 2012, the Student Representatives Council held a meeting with University Management to chart a way forward following the recent incident in one of our residences (Kiaat).

Earlier on the 31 August 2012, the SRC attended a meeting with the Kiaat residents following an alleged racist poster that was put up in the notice boards of Kiaat.  Kiaat Residence requested the SRC to set up a commission of Inquiry that would look into the matter. The poster also created waves among the entire University of Pretoria student community who made a number of requests to the SRC to urgently deal with the matter.

Following all this events the SRC and the University Management have come to an agreement that:
· The Kiaat Club House Committee should be disbanded.

· The Kiaat Club house is shut down until further notice.

· A Commission of Inquiry has been set up to look into the matter.

· The student who drafted the poster is suspended from the residence pending the findings of the commission.

The Commission of inquiry, as per the request by the residents of Kiaat, will consist of:
· Prof. Anton Kok Deputy Dean of Law.
· Dr Matete-Madiba Director of Student Affairs.
· Mrs. Sisana Machi Deputy Director of Student Administration.

· Mr. Simbarashe Tavuyanago from the SRC.

· Mr. Wesley Timm Chief Justice of the Constitutional Tribunal.

As the SRC we would like to urge all Kiaat residents and the entire student community to give the Commission of Inquiry the opportunity to come up with its findings. The SRC remains committed to making sure that the best interests of all the students are represented. 
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